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Good day members of the judiciary committee. My name is Matthew Gilley and I am 
a lifelong resident of Harpswell. I am writing to you today and urging you to oppose 
ld 780. Healthcare is not a right and should not be enshrined in the constitution. There
are already ample protections in place for abortion. Especially after some of the 
legislation passed last year. I’d be curious to why some of the sponsors to adding this 
to the amendment can’t seem to understand section 16 of the Maine constitution. That
amendment is abundantly clear but they have legislation on the docket that violates 
that amendment. This is a prime example of rules for thee not for me. Please oppose 
this. 


